
From: Dean Venezia <Dean@vintagedev.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 8:05 AM 

To: Scott Weeks 

Subject: Old Ranch/Milam Cell tower 
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Scott 

 

I was not notified of the proposed cell tower in my neighborhood. How can this happen when a cell 

tower has much more of an impact to a surrounding area and to only notify residents within 500ft is 

unacceptable. 

 

The plans do not show any concealment of tower? Placement in such a prominent location with no 

concealment of cell tower will negatively impact all residents around site. 

 

The proposed access road along the adjacent property owners lot line is not what I would expect, to 

limit impact to adjacent lot owners. Why can’t they move tower to north and move access road to the 

east side of the Kinch’s property to limit impact? 

 

Will there be a public hearing? 

 

Sincerely 

Dean Venezia  

5020 Old Ranch Rd. 

719-491-2158 
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